
 
 

 

 

 

Dear Members FALL 2022 

 

 

As summer comes to an end, we the Board want to give a big THANK YOU to all our members that 

volunteered to make our Carrousel a great success again this year. Without you all, we would not have 

been able to provide the great food and service that we are known for.  

 

Thank you to the Teutonia Choir for passing the torch to our Youth Group that did an amazing job taking 

over the Pretzels and received many compliments. Thank you to our Ladies for the wonderful baked 

goods that people look forward to every year. Thank you to Gord Erdmann for volunteering to M.C. the 

event, a fantastic job as always. 

 

Our annual Picnic was very well attended. It was great to see so many people enjoying the friendship 

that has been missed over the last 2 years. Thank you to the ladies for providing the delicious deserts 

once again. 

 

As Covid seems to be becoming less severe, we will no longer be providing takeout as an option. This 

creates too many problems with the kitchen staff and is hard to coordinate. 

 

As we all know OKTOBERFEST is right around the corner. It will be held on Saturday Sept 24 th from 4 

til 12. The Ron Hetzel band will once again be playing in the evening. We are asking for volunteers again 

to make this a fantastic event. Please contact LORI if you can volunteer some time. It is only a one day 

event so we hope to see everyone there to help us tap the keg and have a great evening. 

 

We have a membership meeting scheduled for Sunday October 16 th where we will review the year and 

explore new ideas for the upcoming year. We hope you all will attend, and as a board we would like to 

hear your suggestions and ideas to help us promote and keep our traditions alive. 

 

We are also planning to have Kirchweih on Sunday Nov. 6 th. It is so nice to be able to continue our 

traditions once again. More details with pricing and menu will follow. A Christmas Party is also being 

planned; information will be coming soon. 

 

We will be having our Yearly Membership meeting in Jan 2023, and will be getting back into the routine 

of alternating the board positions coming up for election. Please give some thought to joining our board 

or nominating someone you think will help us in continuing the long traditions of Teutonia. Available 

positions will be listed at the Fall meeting. 

 

We hope to see everyone at all our events and hope to have more in the upcoming year 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Teutonia Club Board of Directors 

-- 


